
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY,  
Laboratory draws at Belknap 

Family Health Meredith will be 
closed until further notice.   

Effective 3/24/2020 all draw locations at  
Laconia Clinic, LRGH and FRH will postpone routine 

screening laboratory testing such as lipid panel, 
TSH, CBC, Chemistry Profile, which have been 

ordered as part of routine annual provider visits.

Laconia Clinic will have limited hours on Monday 
and Thursday from 7am – 11am and both LRGH 
and FRH will have a phlebotomist available for 
testing if needed for disease conditions that are 

critical in nature, diagnosis dependent, medication 
dependent or require blood tests to monitor and 

for STAT testing.


